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Hello,

My name is Zoe Oliver and I OPPOSE HB3063. As a newly expecting parent with my first
child on the way I am humbly asking you to stand for my rights, my child's rights, and the
rights of every citizen of Oregon by voting NO on this bill. The discussion and decision
regarding when and how my child will receive any medical procedures (including vaccines) is
something that should take place between myself and my doctor with no government coercion.
Withholding my child's right to an equal education based on our medical choices or religious
beliefs is in violation of our own Oregon constitution as well as The Universal Declaration of
Human Rights. Please maintain our medical and religious freedoms by voting no on HB3063.
Thank you for your time. 

Sincerely,

Zoe Oliver
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